STATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102
WWW.Cpuc.ca.gov

December 19, 2007

Mr. Deane Leavenworth

Vice President, External Affairs
Time Warner Cable

550 North Continental Boulevard
El Segundo, CA 90245

Dear Mr. Leavenworth:

The Commission has determined that the application for a state video franchise
submitted by C-Native Exchange I, LLC on November 19, 2007 is incomplete. The
shapefile defining the franchise footprint initially submitted to the Commission was
incorrect, and the substitute file has not been able to be verified. Staff will review the
substitute file delivered after the close of business yesterday, and the Commission will

make a further determination of completeness within 30 days.

Should you have any questions, please contact Michael Morris, at 415.703.2112.

Sincerely,

e (Mo

Paul Clanon
Executive Director




